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June 2nd, 1925.

Sergeant-Major W. Boss, 
37 Electric Street, 
Ottawa, Ont.

My dear Sergeant-Major

I beg to acknowledge your 
letter of June 1st addressed to General Currie.

Sir Arthur is in the hospital 
after an operation and is therefore ur.able to write

However, he would like very much to have any suchyou,
tribute as you suggest sent to General Macdone11 and I 
am quite sure that General Uacdonel 1 wcfuld appreciate 
it more than anything else.

fours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey.


